
This request concerns two outstanding construction permits, for

KKDJ-LD Facility ID 41123 Channel 8 Santa Maria, CA

and

KJOU-LD, facility ID 130272, Channel 12, Bakersfield.

Extensions of the CP's are requested hereby, for four months 
until November 15, 2021.  The permittee believes that 
construction will be completed and license applied for, well 
before that date.  But we want to be sure to avoid having to seek
additional time in a separate filing.

As good cause grounds for extension the following is submitted:

We purchased transmitters from Broadcast Engineering Services
(BES, of St Helena, OR)) in February, 2021, and they were in the 
process of shipping them.  They were moved to a temporary storage
facility while a few extra parts arrived. As of the deadline of 
March 15 for submission of extension requests, we believed that 
both projects were on schedule.

Then on or about May 9 Jess Ortega, the key individual at 
BES, supplying equipment and engineering services, suffered a 
severe injury. He is still in the hospital after more than a 
month and the transmitters that we purchased are at a storage 
facility in Oregon.   

   We’ve tried to get the transmitters released with no luck. At 
this point Mr. Ortega is close to being well enough to deal with 
these things, but nothing is certain and our project has been 
halted until all the components can be shipped.  We hope to have 
the equipment this Summer, but cannot count on its being 
delivered and installed by July 13.

It is understood and agreed that no analog transmissions will
occur, related to these stations or elsewhere, past the firm cut-
off date of July 13.


